
 

 

9 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 In school this week we have started our progress meetings. This is where every child's attainment, 
progress and next steps are discussed. The information gathered and any interventions will be shared 
with you via class teachers at the upcoming parents evening (19th March), letters have been sent home 
and there’s a notice in the school app.  
 
May I take the opportunity to ask that you ensure your child is punctual for school on a daily basis, vital 
learning takes place and arriving just a few minutes late on a regular basis can really hinder the progress 
that your child makes.  Wherever possible, ensure that appointments are made out of school hours. 
Should this be unavoidable, please ensure that you notify school at the earliest possible opportunity to 
avoid children missing interventions and lessons that ensure our child achieves their full potential.  
 
The PTFA have worked their magic yet again this week, a Mother’s Day sale took place yesterday. The 
wrapped 240 individual cupcakes in their own time and gathered numerous other gifts. With your 
continued support they raised over £300. Well done to everyone for their hard work, they really are 
remarkable bunch who are always looking for others to join.  
 
At present the PTFA are asking for any Easter Egg or chocolate donations, we would ask that in light or 
recent events locally in the news that we refrain from bringing mini eggs into school, and that parents 
supervise children should they have them, just as you would do with grapes. Any donations can be sent 
into school with your child or dropped at the main office. 
 
Spring is on its way and the children have already been spotting signs of this in the school grounds, but 
who knows what weather the weekend will bring. 
See you on Monday! 
 
Enjoy the weekend 
 

Miss L Young 
Head of School 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Miss L. Young 
Head of School
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Please be reminded: 
No Dogs are allowed on school Premises 
 

Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to drop off children for 
breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very 
dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. Please 
also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in the 
bus lane. 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Monday, 19th March 2018 – Parents Evening 
Monday, 16th April 2018 – Inset Day 
Thursday, 3rd May 2018 - Polling Day 
 


